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• The Battle of the Books Team meets today right after the lunch bell. 
• There are two important practices for both dance teams today to prepare for our performance at 

Lambrick tomorrow night. All dancers, please meet Mrs. Knapp at lunch in the dance/drama room 
and again during block 7 at 2:08.  

• Magic the Gathering and Pokemon club meets tomorrow; don’t forget your cards. 
• Tomorrow’s fun lunch is Lin Heung lunch bowls. Your advisory teachers have the order lists; please 

check with them if you are not sure whether a lunch has been ordered for you. 
• Leadership students, please meet in Mrs. Hoyt’s room after lunch eating time today.  
• Coding club is today in the library after school. 
• It’s Toonie Time! Our leadership team is organizing a toonie drive that will go toward purchasing food 

for families in need this holiday season. Please bring in your toonies, or larger bills, to your 
classroom teacher. We will be collecting money until Wednesday, December 18th. Our school goal is 
$1000, so keep an eye on the thermometer that will be going up in the gathering space to keep track 
of our progress. Your change can make a change! 

• The grade 6/7 rec. basketball teams played against each other after school yesterday. It was a very 
close game, with lots of points scored. Team 2 defeated team 1 by 2 points. Thank you to both 
teams for displaying fair play and to their coaches for an excellent season. 

• There will be a volleyball meeting for grade 7 players today at lunch. Please come to the gym to sign 
up after you have been dismissed by EAs. Grade 6 will have a meeting next week. 

• Grade 8 players who have signed up, you have your first session at lunch on Friday.  
• Popcornpalooza is happening this Friday at lunch! We’ll be selling fresh, buttery movie theatre 

popcorn at the Hollow Log. Choose from: $2.00 for a regular bag or $5.00 for a large bag. There’s 
plenty of popcorn for everyone, so don’t miss out! Bring your loonies, toonies, or a fiver and get 
ready for some Friday fun! 

• All yearbook students, please make an effort to create an account for the chatting platform we 
discussed at yesterday's meeting.  Yearbook club will meet again this Friday at lunch recess - 
location to be announced. 

 


